
Dear House Health Care Committee 
 

My mother passed away from Alzheimer's in 2007 and my dad was recently hospitalized 
with heart failure. It is important to me and my family that Oregon's Advance Directives 
and the end of life choices it allows patients be kept in place. Right now, Oregon's 
advance directive allows me to choose what kind of care I want at the end of life. HB 
4135 endangers my choices by removing the advance directive from statute.  Please 
protect my healthcare choices by voting no on HB 4135. for end of life. 
 
Jayne Weinmann 
Hillsboro 

 


